
Dear Sir/Madam

I would like to object the proposed site allocation, which would allow the development of 
160 homes on Green Belt land.

I have lived in Hadley Wood for 22 years and am a member of the Hadley Wood 
Association / Hadley Wood Golf Club. We love all the green spaces and Green Belt 
surrounded which are the special character of the area. 

We need to save our green belt. I believe this plan will destroy our unique 
heritage. It's totally wrong.

Could you please remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the Local 
Plan and retain the green belt status for the land?

Thank you very much for your understanding 


